more...



Hello {{voornaam}},

In a while, 2019 will be over! Arno and I (Barbara) are happy to look back on the past year in which a lot has happened and in which we experienced a lot of things in Kournas.



2019 was ...

We enjoyed the many beautiful sunny days, but the days with rain were sometimes very welcome. We braved the warm southern winds and cold northern storms and walked through the puddles to our ankles. The high waves in the sea were intense but also very nice. On some days it was pretty busy in Kournas, but there were also very quiet days when the tourists just drove through the village.

Kournas

Many tourists discovered the village of Kournas for the first time this year and many were positively surprised. They enjoyed the peace and the traditional village life.

At Mandali we also met a lot of new people, we had interesting conversations and made people happy with useful information, a nice walk, tasty local products and special gifts.

Donkeys

Our donkeys Eos, Cleo, Zoë and Popy were also a reason for many people to come to Kournas. Or for a walk or just to cuddle or to take a picture.

From her birth on April 3, Zoë was a real crowd puller, but also the oldest donkey Popy has her own fan club.

2019

In short, 2019 was a year with a lot of variety, many new things and special experiences. We have great memories of 2019.

Thank you

We would like to thank you for your involvement in "Mandali" in this year. As a customer, as a visitor, as a friend, as a Facebook liker or -follower, as a recipient of the newsletter or in another way: "Thanks a lot for being there).

2020 is going to be ...

We hope to meet again many well-known and new people in Kournas in 2020. If you are in the area, just drop by at "Mandali" or sit down at the "story table" for a chat.

Do you want to stay informed about news from Kournas (and it will come), new activities from "Mandali" (there will be some), new local products (also they will come) in the store's assortment? Follow or like us on Facebook or sign up for the "Mandali" newsletter.

We wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a happy, travel-loving and healthy 2020.



newsletter Mandali

If you have family or friends who are also interested in this newsletter, you can always forward it. They can also register themselves via the website.

P. 1. I also gladly answer other questions about Kournas, the surrounding area and about Crete in general, and

P. 2. In the first week of January you will again receive an extensive newsletter in your mailbox, with an order list. Because in January Peter is coming back to Crete and he has space again in his bus to take orders to European countries.

Warm greetings from Kournas, Arno and Barbara









Mandali, local products and more... Kournas 73007 Apokoronas Chania, Crete, Greece tel: 0030-6951337205 + Whatsapp + VIBER



Deze e-mail is verstuurd aan {{email}}. • Als u geen nieuwsbrief meer wilt ontvangen, kunt u zich hier afmelden. • U kunt ook uw gegevens inzien en wijzigen. • Voor een goede ontvangst voegt u info@mandali-kournas.com toe aan uw adresboek.

